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Press Release

To mark the 74™ Independence Day of Pakistan, Consulate General of Pakistan
will organize a flag hoisting ceremony at the Mission’s premises on 14 August
2020.

The event, which traditionally attracts hundreds of guests including prominent
Canadian political figures, members of diplomatic corps and Pakistani community,
will only be restricted to a virtual setting this year. This is being done in line with
the advisory of the relevant health experts and in order to ensure safety of the
community. '

The flag hoisting ceremony will be attended by the staff of the Consulate. The
programme which includes raising of the flag and reading out of messages of the
President and Prime Minister of Pakistan, will start at 10 am on 14 August 2020
and it will be live streamed at Facebook account of the Mission on the following
link:

https://www.facebook.com/101076078333438/videos/292217192085703/2sfmsn=
mo&d=n&vh=e

Messages of greetings may be dispatched at the following addresses:

Email: pakconsulate(@pakmission.ca
Postal address: Unit#14-18, 7880 Keele street, Vaughan, ON, L4K 4G7

All members of the community are invited to attend the event virtually at the above
link,
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